
The Dean of Architecture says Jill and her team went above and beyond 

to help get all buildings on Sexton campus ready for students in 

September 2019.  Many spaces were either under renovation or intensely 

used and Jill was amazing.  She rallied her team to make all of the 

spaces ready.    

Then this fall Mike Wilkinson writes that when regular Mailroom staff 

out for various reasons Jill stepped back into her Mailroom role without 

hesitation to help keep the mail moving in the middle of the  chaos 

caused by the warehouse construction and renovations. Without Jill's 

help many students and staff would not have received their parcels -  

some of which contained medications  passports and other time sensitive 

items. Well done and thank you.  
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